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Questions Comments:

I would like to say that I think that C&H Hog Farm is a very good thing for the community of Mt. Judea.
I have family there and I go over to Mt. Judea every Sunday and I have never smelled the hog farm
from the school or anywhere around it. It brings in revenue for the community especially for the general
store there and others in the area. The people that take care of the hog farm are very well know in the
community as very truth worthy, considerate, and tries  to get along with everyone. They have went
out of their way to make sure the hog farm is safe from anything that would hurt anyone.. I have a
cabin on cave creek and the creek there always have or has sign of wild hogs in the area. They are
doing anything they want in the creek so therefore they are leaving lots of waste in the creek that flows
into the river. I wish their was a committee to get rid of them cause I would sure join it. And we always
see lots of wild animals around the creek. We love the buffalo and I think that C&H Hog Farms have
went beyond keeping the buffalo clean.
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